
-----Original Message----- 
From: Sheila Wood   
Sent: Tuesday, September 6, 2022 4:33 PM 
To: PUC-PUC <PUC@state.sd.us> 
Subject: [EXT] Revised  
 
Company XCel 
Docket number EL22-017 
 
As a South Dakotan and XCEL customer, I am asking the PUC to suspend the rate 
hike and hold a public hearing to find if a 17.9% rate  hike proposed by Xcel is 
necessary.  
 
Sheila Wood 

  
Sioux Falls, SD 57105 

  
 

Sent from my iPhone 
 




